Hours 9 to 4
Monday thru Friday
856-783-0739

FAX 856-782-7161

May 1, 2015

Mr. Richard P. Howlett

New Jersey Water Association
- 54 Main Street

Waretown, NJ 08758

Dear Rick,

As the Operations Manager of the Pine Hill Borough Municipal Utilities Authority, | would
again like to express my gratitude for the all the things your organization provides for us in
the water and sewer field. Your staff is always more than willing to provide whatever help
is needed.

Dave Leister provides the Authority with the Annual Consumer Confidence Report. Tom
Cantwell has instructed me with preparing the Quarterly HAA5, TTHM and LRAA as well
as Paul Britt assisting us with difficult leak detection.

The DEP Regulations for the water and sewer industry are difficult for many operators, but
your provided training for issues of compliance makes our job a little easier.

Once again, thank you.

Respectfully,

JT/dc




